
 
                                                                                                                            
	
	Denis Morgan  
15 Fairway Gardens 
Sparkwell 
Plymouth 
Devon 
PL7 5FE                                                                                                            27th May 2020 
 

 
 
Dear Mr Morgan 
 

 Thank you for your letter dated 27th May 2020 and your details for a return postal address. 
 
 In order to avoid any confusion, your original letter dated 28th March 2020 (that you have 
again included in your current correspondence) did not receive a response because you did 
not furnish us with a return postal address.  I hope this reply now rectifies and explains your 
query. 

 
 There have been no public meetings since February 2020 due to social distancing 
restrictions reflected by the National Guidelines and extended instructions originally issued 
to Clerks and Councillors on 17th March 2020 by the Cornwall Association of Local Councils 
(CALC). 

 
 Botus Fleming Parish Council notes your concerns and comments and your letter will be 
included under correspondence for the June 2020 public meeting. 

 
  
Yours sincerely  
 
 

 
Christopher Cook 
 
Parish Clerk & Responsible Financial Officer 
 
Botus Fleming Parish Council 
  
24 Rashleigh Avenue, 
Saltash,  
Cornwall 
PL12 4NS 
  
Tel. 07523 005414 
  
clerk@botusfleming.org.uk 
 
 


